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THE LION’S SHARE PROGRAM

Grant Application

Name __________________________________________________________________

Phone Number/Email______________________________________________________

Grade Level or Specialty Area  ______________________________________________

Subject Area Your Enrichment Idea Will Address________________________________ 
Reviewed by Debra Dunn ____________________________________________

Date Submitted___________________________________________________________

What do you want to do? (Describe your enrichment idea)
Why do you want to do it?  (What are the benefits/goals?)

Who will do it with you?  (Other teachers/other classes/other grades)

When do you want to do it?  (Start date? Length?  Completion date?)
How will you measure the success/outcome?
Can your plan be replicated?  With other grades?  With other schools?

How much will it cost?  (Time? Out-of-pocket?  Be as specific as possible and include all resources needed for implementation.  Please provide exact cost information and don’t forget to include the extras like shipping costs, etc.)  Are you seeking funds from anywhere else? *Remember that because we are a non-profit organization we are tax exempt.  

Please feel free to attach additional comments.  Place your completed application in the Lion’s Share PTA bin located in the front office. Please contact PTA Co-President Lisa Hill: lmoneill@yahoo.com to let her know that you submitted this application.   Keep in mind that the application process takes at least 30 days so please plan accordingly.  Thank you!
Apply Today!





The Lion’s Share Program is a grant program funded by the Long Lots PTA for teachers and administrators at Long Lots.  This grant program enables you to implement new ways to enhance understanding, facilitate retention, enrich the curriculum, and bring new ideas into the school.





The Long Lots PTA has reserved $2,000 for the 2017-18 school year for this grant program, which is only open to teachers and administrators. The money is allocated for enrichment programs, which will benefit the school as a whole.  The funds are to be for non-existing projects that the current school budget cannot support.  





Past projects have included microscopes, a grand piano for the auditorium, interactive puppets for the language department, SPED grants, and books on diversity for the library and Singapore Math counting aids and manipulatives. It is important to note that all grants are encouraged and considered regardless of how small.





Grant forms are available in the PTA bin in the office, which is located on the drop-off table.  Be sure to fill in all the requested information before submitting it to Principal Debra Dunn for review.  After Dr. Dunn signs off on it, please put it into the completed application folder in the Lion’s Share bin in the office and contact PTA Presidents Lisa Hill at lmoneill@yahoo.com or Sandra Krenzer at skrenzer@gmail.com.  





Be sure and keep a copy of the completed application for yourself. The application process takes at least 30 days, as the PTA Executive Committee reviews the grants at their monthly meeting throughout the school year, so please plan accordingly.  If you have any questions, please contact Lisa or Sandra.




















